Recycling

The Board and FHP have regularly reviewed the options open to RSH and CP for recycling and while the RA was in existence presented the situation to them.

Luckily, we are currently able to re-cycle newspapers, cardboard, tins and some plastic.  Glass bottles can of course be re-cycled by taking them to Sainsburys’ or other re-cycling centres.

To the best of our knowledge our waste collection is taken to the incinerator on London Road and used to power the district heating scheme.  Incineration, with suitable flue scrubbers, is deemed to be one of the better ways of disposing of plastic waste.

The Arena has been held up as an example of additional measures to re-cycle but there are significant differences which means it is difficult for us to adopt the same approach:

· The recycling palanquins are too large to fit in our bin stores

· They are collected on a different day of the week from regular waste.  As we pay to have the bins pulled in and out the roadway, that cost would be doubled.

· We do not have sufficient space in the RSH bin store area for a palanquin.

· The Arena has a concierge to police the bin usage.  We do not.

The last point above is why the City Council has, in the main, abandoned recycling bins in the inner City.  Irresponsible users of communal bins are known to contaminate them with things as food waste, meaning that the whole contents are condemned to regular waste, defeating everybody else’s efforts to recycle.

The City Orange Bag scheme is actively supported by RSH and CP, notified on the bins and by flier. Any interruption to the supply of orange bags is unfortunately down to the City Council on whom we depend for their issue.

The Board continue to review any new options becoming available.
